
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, OCTOBER 1, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

THE FINAL DAY FOR WRITING LETTER MONTH LETTERS WAS YESTERDAY. IT MAKES FOR 

A VERY INTERESTING DAY. ALL THROUGHOUT THE DAY I SEE ‘LAST MINUTE’ LETTERS 

ARRIVING IN MY EMAIL INBOX. WE PROBABLY GET AS MANY EMAIL LETTERS ON THE 

FINAL DAY AS WE DO FOR THE ENTIRE MONTH.  

FOR THOSE WHO WROTE LETTERS ON PAPER YESTERDAY, WE WILL NOT SEE SOME OF 

THOSE UNTIL NEXT WEEK. SO, ALL THAT TO SAY I DON’T HAVE A FINAL LETTER COUNT 

FOR YOU. I DO KNOW THIS THOUGH, IF YOU DID NOT WRITE A LETTER THEN WE ARE AT 

LEAST ONE SHORT. IF THE DEADLINE PASSED YOU BY, WE WOULD STILL ENJOY HEARING 

FROM YOU! 

[MANDY – LISTENING TO THE TRANSLATOR AT 101.5 IN GREEN BAY] I want to help you 

reach your letter goal, so here's mine! Your station is my favorite, not just my favorite Christian 

station, my every kind of station, period. You're on most of the day. I start with John MacArthur at 

10 during the week and on Saturdays start with the music and really look forward to the gospel 

music all day (Gaithers and Paul Hyle). I love the Prophecy Radio program too, can't get that 

anywhere else. I mean ANYWHERE! Even your SRN news give us some information we can't get 

anywhere else but on Christian radio. Keep up the good work, God loves you and so do I.   

THAT CLOSING SALUTATION MADE ME THINK OF MR NICK ON THE SATURDAY MORNING 

PROGRAM, WE KIDS.  

[KURT – EMAIL] Just a short note for birthday letter month. I listen on 102.7 and other WRVM 

stations when traveling and I use the WRVM app on my smartphone for most of my listening. I 

also listen at work, when I can, using the WRVM website listen live button. I have been listening 

for quite a few years and I do have my favorite programs but mostly like to listen to the variety of 

bible study programs I can't even think of one I do not like! I thank God for WRVM, its staff, and 

the variety of programming WRVM has. WRVM is truly a blessing from God! Keep up the GREAT 

work and God bless WRVM and its staff and listeners. Thank you again. 

LET ME REMIND YOU IN CLOSING TODAY THAT OUR CONCERT WITH LEGACY FIVE & 

JOSEPH HABEDANK IS JUST TWO WEEKS AWAY, OCTOBER 17. HELP SUPPORT THESE 

WONDERFUL GOSPEL ARTISTS AND PURCHASE YOUR TICKET TODAY ON OUR WEBSITE, 

WRVM.ORG. OR CALL US AT 920-842-2900. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


